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Post Femara 

Hello....so this is me today! I actually have a real haircut and 
now need another one! Things are growing and growing!

I have stopped taking the Femara and my oncologist is 
supportive! Yeah! So I will see a nathropathic oncologist on the 
29th of June. I am hoping that he will be able to point me in a 
good direction that will assist my body to renovate as well as to 
not create a reoccurrence of the cancer. More later! 

I am off to Austin to teach First and Second Degree. These will 
be the first classes for a year! And I am a little vulnerable but 
excited! 

More later! Phyllis 
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